
 

 

 

 

 

 Families please pull through the Heritage Park parking lot and stay in your 

car until your student is directed to exit. 

 Students will exit cars and line up with masks on, maintaining 6ft distance 

from other students. State safety and health guidelines will be followed. 

 Your student will enter BSH through the front doors, have their picture 

taken and exit through the back door, down the ramp to parent/guardian 

waiting in car. 

 All students being photographed will receive an ID card. Please include your 

payment for pictures on photo day if ordering additional photos.  

Sparrow envelope and credit form 

 

Please call the high school office with any questions 

(909)798-7831 

OR 

Email info@thegroveschool.org 

 

 
7th and 8th Grades 

Tuesday, February 16 
3:00pm to 5:00pm 

 
9th and 10th Grades 

Wednesday, February 17 
3:00pm to 5:00pm 

 
11th and 12th 

Thursday, February 18 
3:00pm to 5:00pm 
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